
“The Texas Workforce Commission ("TWC") is the entity responsible for 
enforcing the Fair Housing Act in the State of Texas. You have one year after 
an alleged violation to file a complaint, but you should file it as soon as 
possible. Go to https://www.twc.texas.gov/programs/civil-rights to file a 
complaint.” 
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